
Class 5 Newsletter 

  Spring Term – 15/03/19 

 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been solving multi-step word problems in different contexts such as 
money and measure.  We have been thinking about reading questions carefully and 
checking our answers.  
English 
We have continued reading our Class Novel: ‘There’s a Boy in the Girl’s Bathroom’.  The 
children have been thinking about and describing the main characters as well as exploring 
American vocabulary in the story.  
Across the Curriculum 
This week we have continued our BIBLE EXPLORER journey thinking about making the 
right choices and how the bible teaches us to do this, in our own lives. In Art we have 
created digital pictures showing our aspirations for the future.   

Next Week... 
Maths 
We will looking at 
Geometry (2D and 3D 
shapes).  
 
English  
We will be continuing to 
read ‘There’s a Boy in the 
Girl’s Bathroom’.  We will be 
exploring the main 
character in more depth 
through poetry writing and 
we will be writing a 
continuation of the story.  

Important Dates 
 

 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 8:30am until 8.55am.  Please note the change of time due to my after school 
commitments. Feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may have. 

 Thursday 28th March – “Help Refugees – CHOOSE LOVE” dress up in something RED day! More info to follow.  
 Tuesday 2nd April – PTA Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea (Mums and Grandmas are invited to come and have tea 

and cake with the children, in school, at the following times: KS1 2:00- 2:30 pm KS2 2:30-3:00 pm) 
 Thursday 11th April – school closes for the Easter holidays @ 2pm.  
 Tuesday 23rd April – school reopens @ 8:55am. 
 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs Week for Year 6 children.  All children will need to be in school this 

week please.  Thank you for your support.   
THANK – YOUS! 

Thank you to all parents and grandparents who attended our ‘Borwick Celebration’ on Monday in school.  I am sure you 
will agree that the children had a fantastic time on their trip!  It was lovely to see you all    
Also, a big thank you to all who made an appointment for Parents’ Evening to discuss your child’s progress and well-
being.  As ever, if you have any queries or questions about anything don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 

Don’t Forget 
 Homework is to be returned to school on a MONDAY please! I would greatly appreciate it if you could support 

your child at home with their homework – any problems then please let me know!   
 Booster Classes are now running after school on a Wednesday and Thursday until 4:30pm.  Thank you for your 

support with these.  

 

  Special News! 
Curriculum Certificate – Emilee 

 
Christian Value – Trust – Emily H 

 
Writer of the Week - Shane 

 
Miss Morris  


